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July 29, 2016

Ms. Martha Frisone, Assistant Chief
Planning and Certificate of Need Section
Division of Health Service Regulation
2704 Mail Service Center

Raleigh, NC 27699-2704

RE: Support letter for Carolinas Center for Ambulatory Dentistry’s proposal to develop a
dental-only ambulatory surgical facility 2738 Rozzelles Ferry Road, Charlotte, North
Carolina

Dear Ms. Frisone:

We understand that the Carolinas Center for Ambulatory Dentistry, LLC is applying for
Certificate of Need approval to develop a dental-only ambulatory surgical facility in Charlotte.
As shown in CCAD’s application, we are the owners of the proposed site at 2738 Rozzelles
Ferry Road and plan to work with the applicant to develop the necessary building in which the
facility will be located.

We understand another applicant proposes to construct a dental surgical facility on an adjacent
property, which happens to be a property which we also own/control. To date, we have not had
any discussions with the other applicant, the Surgical Center for Dental Professionals of
Charlotte.

We would like to confirm our support for the project proposed by the Carolinas Center for
Ambulatory Dentistry. We think it is an excellent proposal and would be of great benefit to
residents of the area. The new trolley and light rail system will provide public transportation
directly to our area.

If there are any further concerns regarding our arrangement with the Carolinas Center for
Ambulatory Density, please contact me at your earliest convenience. Thank you.

Robeért J. Sweeney, Jr.
President
RJS Properties, Inc.
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